
 

 

3.12.24 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

The curriculum headlines are ready for view on our website: 

https://www.spjs.org/weekly-curriculum-headlines.php 

They contain important information about the upcoming week so please ensure you 

read your year-group headlines. 

 

3S will going on a local area walk on Monday 4th December – please ensure you’re 

your child wears plain navy blue jogging bottoms/leggings and trainers. They will 

also need a warm, waterproof coat (and a hat/gloves if the weather is cold). 

Please see curriculum headlines for other Y3 class local area walk dates. 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

We would be grateful if you could order your child’s Christmas Dinner on school grid 

by Thursday 8th December, so that we can provide our caterers with an accurate 

number of orders. 

 

PTA CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Don’t forget to buy your tickets by 8.30pm on Friday 8th December! There are loads of 

amazing prizes to be won. Only £1.00 to enter. 

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/raffle/xmas-raffle-by-stanley-park-infants 

 

CHRISTMAS POSTBOX 

The children’s Christmas post box is now open! If your child would like to write cards to 

their classmates, please remind them to put full names and classes on the front of the 

envelope. Last posting day will be Monday 18th December. Christmas cards will then be 

delivered to the classes during the last day of term. 

 

CLUBS 

Emails have been sent out this week to let you know whether or not your child has been 

allocated any places in our after school clubs. (If you have applied for a club, but have 

not received any notifications, please check with the main payer on your child’s 

ParentPay account.) 

Payments must be made by 11th December. Many of our clubs are heavily over-

subscribed, so if we do not receive payment by that date, your child’s place will be 

offered to another child on the waiting list. 



 

FLU COMMUNITY WALK-IN CLINIC 

The flu immunisation team are offering flu community walk in- catch up clinics for 

children (Reception to year 11 and SEN up to their 18th birthday) who have missed the 

flu vaccine at school. 

These will take place at Sutton Life Centre, 24 Alcorn Cl, Sutton SM3 9PX on: 

Saturday 9th December - clinic times 10.15pm to 2.30pm 

Thursday 14th December – clinic times 2.30pm – 6pm 

No appointments are needed and parents can consent on the day. 

 

SPJS Catch-up clinic in school will happen on Wednesday 13th December in the 

afternoon. 

 

E-SAFETY INFO 

Please find attached some information about keeping children safe when they have 

access to a Smart TV. You might find this particularly useful over the Christmas break. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Friday 8th December – PTA Christmas Winter Warmer in SPJS playground from 3pm. 

(Children will be dismissed at the usual time) 

Monday 11th December – Mufti in return for 2 unwrapped gifts 

Tuesday 12th December – Opportunity to purchase gifts at Surprise Present Event run by 

the PTA. 

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Celebration Event at Trinity Church 

 

 

GIRLS' FOOTBALL SQUAD 

As the girls have a tournament on Thursday, their training will happen at Monday 

lunchtime for this week only. The children were told about this in assembly on Friday. 

They will be playing against some selected boys in Y4-6 (these pupils were told in 

assembly on Friday also) All the children in the girls’ squad and the selected boys, should 

bring their PE kit and football boots to school tomorrow. 

 

See you in the morning – remember there is no swimming for Y5 for the rest of this term. 

 

SPJS Team 


